

Board Direction BD-014931-23 ABP-317121-23

The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on 22/12/2023.

The Board decided, as recommended by the Senior Planning Inspector, that there was sufficient written evidence on file to enable an assessment of issues raised, and therefore that an Oral Hearing should not be held.

The Board also decided to invite further submissions on the National Transport Authority's response to submissions received pursuant to Section 217B of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended.

(Allow 4 weeks)

Board Member:

Date: 22/12/2023

